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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Thank you for your support this week with ‘odd sock’ Monday which kick-started Anti-bullying week and your 

generous donations for Children in Need on Friday. 

We were so pleased to have so many parents attend our first parent committee meeting. The theme this time 

was improving the school menu. Sarah Cash, our head chef came to the meeting to listen to parents’ ideas. She 

will be making changes to the menu to reflect these ideas for January. We will share the new menus with you. 

Please ensure you let the office know if your child has a packed lunch or school dinner so that we can prepare 

the food accordingly. 

The next parent committee meeting, run by parents, for parents, is on Monday 11th December at 8.45am. 

Everyone is welcome to join. 

Our next coffee morning which is a chance to chat to other parents in a warm, welcoming environment is on 

Thursday 30th November at 8.50am. Feel free to bring biscuits/cake to share, we will have some craft activities 

available for you to do. 

 

Have a great weekend. 

Mrs. L Mahony, Headteacher  

http://www.brookfields.bham.sch.uk/
mailto:enquiry@brookfields.createpartnership.org.uk


 

 

 

Parent Consultation about Admission arrangements 
 

Every few years, schools consult about their admission arrangements, and it is that time for us here at 
Brookfields. The consultation goes live on Monday 20 November 2023 and will end on Monday 8 January 2024. 
Click/copy and paste the first link below to read the admissions policy and use the 2nd link to comment on the 
proposal. 
 
If you have any questions about this, do come and speak to the office team. 
  
Here is a link/URL, to where we have published a copy of our admissions arrangements on the Birmingham City 
Council School Admissions website: Proposed Admissions Arrangements 2025/2026 | Determined admissions 
arrangements 2023 | Birmingham City Council 
  
Here is a link/URL, to where interested parties can comment on the proposed admissions arrangements on the 
Birmingham BeHeard website during the consultation period: Proposed Admission Arrangements for 
September 2025/2026 - Birmingham City Council - Citizen Space (birminghambeheard.org.uk) 
  
  
  

 

Key Dates 
 

- Wednesdays: 3H Swimming lessons 
- Wednesdays 3.30 – 4.25: Homework club Y2 – Y6 (Complete a form at the office) 
- Thursday 30th November: Parent Coffee morning 8.50am 
- Monday 11th December: Parent Committee Meeting 8.45am 
- Friday 22nd December: Term Ends 
- Monday 8th January: Pupils return to school after the holiday 
 

 
 

 
 

 

https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/info/20119/school_admissions/1063/determined_admissions_arrangements_2023/4
https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/info/20119/school_admissions/1063/determined_admissions_arrangements_2023/4
https://www.birminghambeheard.org.uk/people-1/proposed-aa-2025-2026-1/
https://www.birminghambeheard.org.uk/people-1/proposed-aa-2025-2026-1/


 

 
 

 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 


